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Esteemed members of the Veterans and Legal Affairs committee,
I would like to add my testimony to the public comments for proposed legislation LD 
1669, SP 0664.
Please take into consideration the makeup of the Cannabis Advisory Board, that the 
representatives from the Adult-Use side only have AU licenses, NOT both MMJ and 
AU licenses as they are conflicted at best and biased at worst and would not represent 
the views from the AU only licensees. The medical and AU/MMJ licensees are 
benefitting from the status quo.
I would be happy to lend any guidance or assistance to any testimony or work session 
related to any proposed cannabis legislation.
We would be happy to make our team specialists available to assist in any way as 
well.
Thank you for your consideration.
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